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Sent: 11 December 2020 19:18

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: LOCAL PLAN

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

In response to your request for submissions on the latest local plan we would like to state our support for the 

proposals suggested by the Berkeley and Sharpness Residents Action Group, namely: 

 
   If additional housing is required, we support a hybrid solution of options A (intensify housing within 
urban extension sites) & C (additional growth points) 

These new growth points at Whitminster and Moreton Valence / Hardwicke are far more sustainable in 
terms of employment potential and infrastructure than the one proposed at Sharpness 

We do not support the approach of identifying a reserve site or sites in case allocated sites do not 
come forward. Instead the council should be reviewing the whole Local Plan in the light of the 
significant potential new sites and evidence that has belatedly emerged since the original proposals. 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

  


